
 
October 1, 2020 
 
Happy fall everyone!! This is my favorite season, and I am so looking forward to the 
month of October with your kiddos. 
  
We have had the best month getting to know each other and really getting into our  
routine. It always amazes me how quickly kids pick up on things. They are doing so 
great knowing what we are doing and what is expected of them. We also got a new  
picture schedule this month that they have had a blast moving around to our activities 
throughout the day. We learned about fall and families. I loved getting to know all of 
you from your kids perspective, and watching the season change with them. 
  
This month we will be learning about Community Helpers, and talking about pumpkins! 
We will learn the letters, H, O, and P, Number 3, colors orange & black, rectangle and 
cylinder shape, and pattern A-A-B. Our character development skill will be listening. 
  
We will be having some visitors this month during community helpers. We will also be 
having a Fall Harvest party on October 30

th
. I am so excited to get silly and see       

everyone dressed up for that. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions! 
  
 

Charlotte Gailliot 
gaillotcharlotte@gmail.com 

Happy Fall 
From 

Franky Frog  
3 Year Old Class 
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